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Frosty in Pilot Point
The end of October brought snow, dwindling daylight, and frosty temps! That is just the way PiP LYNX
likes it! Highlights from the past month: We had a blast at the Halloween Party on October 29th. Then,
Mike Janacek stopped by for a week to guide students through the next steps on the steam bath.
Elementary students made homemade pumpkin mu�ns to deliver to PiP Veterans. We also want to
congratulate our very own Lynx Volleyball 3 on 3 Champs for their illustrious win at the Perryville
Tournament! Enjoy our photos of the past month!



Costume contest Photo Booth Students helping
Prepare for the
party

Alayssa, Dylan,
Kobe, Mr. K
working on the
steam bath

Alayssa and
Charolette getting
a bird's eye view on
the steam bath

Big Progress!
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Lynx and Viking
team up for the big
win!

Dylan and Alayssa
on the court

Volleyball 3 on 3
Champions!

https://s.smore.com/u/ed91/e8540b4e381b91dc1e7f0077494bfd03.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/2d4d/d18a30d1b7779693d9db131ad7b073c1.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/47e9/c1f2b40ef76effdd4a0f24dcc909b600.jpg


PILOT POINT – OCT/NOV, 2021 1 

 

Site Report – Pilot Point School – October, 21-22 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Michele Hughes Head Teacher, 
Elementary Generalist 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 
Mike Janacek visited Pilot Point to continue the Steam Bath Project with Mr.Kirchner’s class. He will return 
on Nov 8th to complete the work with students. This project is funded by the Comprehensive School 
Improvement Grant. 
The Halloween Party on October 29th was a big success. Students pitched in to prepare the games for each 
of the 6 stations and they also helped decorate the gym and commons area to make it festive. Activities for 
students and immediate family were mask decorating, mummy wrap contest, Ball O’ Plastic Wrap game, 
scavenger hunt, the photo booth, costume contest, and goodie bags were pre-packaged for ease and safety.  
Personnel  
Staff is healthy and hard working to give the best to our students each day. 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
We are progressing through the standards at a good pace. The new math curriculum is fully implemented 
and student and teachers are enjoying the engaging lessons, games, and hand-on learning. 
Technology Progress 
All technology is in good condition. Technology is being used daily at all levels to support standards is all 
curriculum areas. 
Facility Update 
Facility is in good condition. 
LSAC Activity 
Last month’s LSAC minutes are attached. The November LSAC meeting is Nov. 15. 
Volunteer Report 
None 
Professional Development 
We are looking forward to the November in-service. 
Pupil Attendance 
Attendance is consistent for most students. We are still incentivizing our good attendance and students are 
responding positively to that program. 
Student and Staff Safety 
Students and staff are healthy. We have had no reported symptoms or cases of illness among students or 
staff. 
Subsistence Calendar 
Students and families took full advantage of the subsistence calendar for fishing, berry picking, and hunting.  
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